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Rebuilding Together Leadership Transition 

 

We'd like to share some news with you today regarding the leadership of Rebuilding Together Dutchess 

County. We know the last couple of years have offered an opportunity for all of us to reflect on what we 

desire in our lives and in our careers. Following some reflection, our Executive Director, Allison Cappella, 

has taken an incredible opportunity following her roots back into law. We’re grateful to Allison for her 

service and wish her the best of luck on the next chapter in her career.  

 

At this time, we’re searching for Allison’s successor and our hope is to announce news of a new 

executive director as early as this summer.  

 

As we plan for further changes ahead, we will be developing a strategy to pursue goals of coordinating 

desperately-needed, neighborhood revitalization efforts. We intend to build capacity, forge 

relationships with other nonprofits and groups who share our interests, and explore ways of connecting 

various groups within our communities who can all work collaboratively to enhance the lives of lower-

income individuals and families. 

 

And, we’ll of course continue to complete the types of projects we’ve been doing for the past 30 years 

for our neighbors in need! 

 

Thank you for being part of our circle of support. Our work would absolutely not be possible without the 

many who work together to bring our mission to life.  

 

Should you have any questions at all about our leadership transition or anything else, please feel free to 

contact us anytime.  

 

Warm regards, 

 
Scott Falabella 

Board President 

 
Christopher Pels 

Past Board President & Interim Executive Director  


